
 

 

  
              1st May 2025 
 
 Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Welcome back for the Summer Term. This first half term is very short but we will be getting diary dates 
out to you as soon as possible detailing events up to the end of term.  

  
VE Day Celebrations 
Next week we will be holding VE celebrations on Thursday 8th May. The Pupil Leadship Team have  
asked for a non uniform day so children can come into school in uniform, non uniform, World War II  
dress as they wish. We will be having a picnic lunch in school, if your child usually brings their own  
lunch you can order a school packed lunch if you wish. Children will take part in traditional games and 
activities throughout the day.  
 
Year 2 Transition 
We will begin to take Year 2 children on short visits to Moor Lane from next week as the opportunity 
arises – i.e not if its raining. The children will go in groups at first so they can become familiar with the 
building and new classrooms ready for the move after half term. This is in addition to moving up days 
planned for all children in their new classes with teachers for next year which will take place later in the 
term.  
 
Year 6 Leaver Hoodies 
Parent Pay is now available for you to pay for leavers hoodies, order forms must be returned by 
tomorrow morning.  

 
Regards 

 
Marie-Louiose Binks 
 
Mrs Marie-Louise Binks 
Head Teacher 


